
The Pishko Family has provided Estate Fish Bay Owners Association permission to share this 
copyrighted  booklet. The work is to be enjoyed by all.  No part of the book may be used for,profit,  or 

sharing without written permission of the Pishko family.  October, 2024.

Chuck and Terry Pishko came to St. John, Estate Fish Bay in 1995 after years of vacationing on our island.  
Terry and Chuck were instrumental in the formation of Estate Fish Bay's growth. 

Chuck is among the most respected historians on Virgin Island history.
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